
 

OHIO MEDICAL MARIJUANA CONTROL PROGRAM 

MANDATORY PRODUCT RECALL - 10/13/2021 

Issued: 10/13/2021 

TOPIC: Mandatory Product Recall 
 
ISSUE: The Ohio Medical Marijuana Control Program (MMCP) is issuing a 
mandatory product recall on manufactured products sold to dispensaries by 
processor, Certified Cultivators, LLC. This recall is being initiated by the MMCP 
because the manufactured products did not receive the full battery of required 
testing prior to being sold at dispensaries. The recalled products were not tested for 
heavy metals, pesticides, residual solvents, and mycotoxins. The MMCP is 
investigating this matter and will issue an executive summary at the conclusion of 
the investigation. 
 
AFFECTED PRODUCTS: 
Product Name: 

 Certified Live Resin Southside Legend 
 
Purchase Dates: Beginning September 1, 2021 - Present 
 
Products Purchased from:    
 About Wellness - Lebanon 
 Bloom Medicinals - Akron 
 Bloom Medicinals - Columbus 
 Bloom Medicinals - Painesville 
 Bloom Medicinals - Seven Mile 
 Columbia Care - Dayton 
 Columbia Care - Logan 
 Columbia Care - Marietta 
 Columbia Care - Monroe 
 Strawberry Fields - Columbus 
 Sunnyside - Cincinnati 
 Sunnyside - Marion 
 Terrasana - Columbus 
 Terrasana - Garfield Heights 
 Verdant Creations - Columbus 
 Verilife - Cincinnati 
 Verilife - Hillsboro 



 Verilife - Wapakoneta 
 Zen Leaf - Cincinnati 
 Zen Leaf - Dayton 

 
Processor Name: Certified Cultivators, LLC 
 
Product ID: 

• M00000224907: Oil Vap 7 - 0 - 50 CERTIFIED LIVE RESIN SOUTHSIDE 
LEGEND 

 
No reports of adverse reactions for this product have been reported to the 
MMCP at this time. 
 
Patients who have purchased the recalled product should stop using it. All 
unused product(s) should be returned to the dispensary where purchased. Returned 
products will not count toward a patient’s possession limit. For more information on 
returns, please contact the dispensary where the product was purchased. 
 
Anyone who thinks that they may be experiencing serious or life-threatening issues 
should seek immediate medical attention. Patients are reminded that any adverse 
reactions should be reported to the MMCP toll-free helpline (1-833-464-6627). 
 


